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2021-22 School Year Calendar 
Regular monthly Board of Education Meeting: Tuesday, September 21 at 7:00 p.m. 
Next SMART Day: Wednesday, September 22, 2021
Illinois Department of Public Health Trend Data 
DuPage County Health Department Data Dashboard

Dear Roselle D12 Families,
 
We continue to settle into our school year routines as we come to the end of our fourth week of
school. This week our grade level teams reviewed start of year assessment data in order to identify
students who may require additional academic interventions to support their learning. Parents will
receive additional information with speci�c details if there child will be placed in an intervention.
Typically interventions take place during each grade level's WIN (What I Need) time but could also
take place at different times throughout the school day based on the child's needs.

COVID-19 Metrics and Information
While we remain hopeful with the news that last week's metrics improved slightly, we remain in the
high level of transmission in the community. Our next meeting with the DuPage County Health
Department will take place on Monday, September 13.
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We currently have had �ve positive cases of COVID-19 in the district. We are not seeing positive cases
as a result of school exposure/spread.

Supporting Students During Periods of Quarantine or Isolation
As a reminder to all families, students invited to join their classes remotely are for COVID-19
quarantine or isolation purposes only. If your child has to miss a day of school for a non-COVID illness
or parent excusal absence, we will support their catch up when they return.

Who Do I Contact with Questions or Concerns?
With many new families, it is always helpful to review communication protocols:
1. Questions or concerns about your child's classroom: Please contact the teacher directly, either by
email or leaving a message with the school o�ce. If, after communicating with the teacher, the issue
is not resolved, please contact the school principal.
2. Questions or concerns about school operations: Please contact the school principal.
Spring Hills: Mr. Lew Girmscheid (lgirmscheid@sd12.org)
Roselle Middle: Mr. Nate Molby (nmolby@sd12.org)
3. If your issue is not resolved with the building principal or you have questions or concerns about the
district, please contact me at mhenderson@sd12.org.
 
Starting at the source of any question or concern is the most effective way to get information and
have your concerns addressed. Thank you!

As the days get shorter, I hope your family �nds time this weekend to be outdoors enjoying the
continued summer weather!
 
Sincerely,
Dr. Mary Henderson, Superintendent
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